

1900 Belmont Boulevard Nashville, TN 37212-3757

phone 615-460-6785 1-800-56ENROLL fax 615-460-5434 February 18, 2015

John Stein 4450 Nelson Dr Broomfield, CO 80023-9599

Dear John,

Congratulations! It is a pleasure to inform you that you have been admitted to Belmont University as a New Freshman student for the Fall 2015 semester. This is a significant recognition of your academic achievement to date and our belief that you will be a successful student at Belmont.

Enclosed with this letter you will find important admitted student information; please read these forms thoroughly. We have also created a special website specifically for newly admitted students. Go to www.belmont.edu/newbruins to learn more about housing, orientation and student life. If you have any questions concerning your admission, financial aid, payment options, or questions about Belmont in general, please contact Sami Hodge, your admissions counselor.

Your Belmont University Identification Number (commonly referred to as BUID) is B00476686. Please retain this number for future use. Your BUID will remain the same during your enrollment at Belmont.

To confirm your enrollment at Belmont, please submit your non-refundable enrollment deposit online at www.belmont.edu/paymydeposit. The deadline for submission is May 1, 2015. The User ID will be your BUID number (provided above); the password will be the last six digits of your BUID. You will pay your enrollment deposit online with a credit card or checking account. Please remember - this is the offical process for confirming your enrollment at Belmont! This step will initiate additional communication regarding matters such as housing, orientation, course registration, etc.

I am happy to welcome you to the Belmont community, and look forward to the contributions you will make.

**David Mee** 

Associate Provost and Dean of Enrollment